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Plan to Attend the Sixth
Annual Roger That!
Symposium 
Grand Valley State University and Grand Rapids
Public Museum are proud to present the sixth annual
Roger That! public symposium on space exploration
on the weekend of February 18-19, 2022.  A wide
variety of activities are included in this two-day event
– there’s enough space for everyone! The 2022
event has a theme of “Women and Space” and will
be presented in a hybrid format.
Roger That! article

Join a New Professional
Learning Series: Grand
Morsels! 
K-12 teachers, students, families, and the
community are invited to participate in a new
virtual learning series! We are introducing
Grand Morsels, a monthly virtual series
communicating science concepts. 
Grand Morsels article

https://www.gvsu.edu/rmsc/interchange/2022-february-roger-that-1688.htm
https://www.gvsu.edu/rmsc/interchange/2022-february-grand-morsels-1689.htm


High School Seniors – Apply now for
the Dockeray Scholarship
The Mary Jane Dockeray Scholarships are awarded each Spring to
graduating high school seniors in the Kent, Muskegon, and Ottawa
Intermediate School Districts (ISD) who are interested in pursuing a
career in science.
Dockeray Scholarship article

Summer Science Camps!

Middle School Students - Attend
the Energizing Our World Camp
at GVSU This Summer! 
Energizing Our World is a four-day camp designed to spark
interest in renewable energy.
Energizing Our World article

Students - Join the Fun at
sHaPe Health Professions
Camp!
sHaPe (Summer Health Activities and Professions
Exploration) is a four-day introduction to health
careers for boys and girls currently in middle school.
sHaPe Camp article

For more GVSU camps, visit gvsu.edu/camps

Van Andel Institute Launches
Support for K-12
Administrators in 2022 
Van Andel Institute for Education (VAI) is launching new initiatives aimed at supporting K-12
school administrators during these times:
VAI article

March is Reading Month! John

https://www.gvsu.edu/rmsc/interchange/2022-february-mjd-1687.htm
https://www.gvsu.edu/rmsc/interchange/2022-february-eow-1686.htm
https://www.gvsu.edu/rmsc/interchange/2022-february-shape-camp-1690.htm
https://www.gvsu.edu/camps/
https://www.gvsu.edu/rmsc/interchange/2022-february-vaei-1685.htm


Ball Zoo Travel Zoo 
John Ball Zoo makes reading WILDLY fun! Welcome a
Zoo educator to your class either at your site or virtually
to read a book and then share an animal featured in the
book. Choose from a variety of fiction and non-fiction
books for both lower and upper elementary students.
Travel Zoo article

Check out the latest
MiSTEM Network- Greater
West Michigan Region
Newsletter!
The MiSTEM Network is connecting education,
businesses,and community partners across the
state to transform the way Michigan does
STEM.
MiSTEM Newsletter
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https://www.gvsu.edu/rmsc/interchange/2022-february-travel-zoo-1684.htm
https://www.gvsu.edu/mistem/newsletter-12.htm
https://signup.e2ma.net/signup/1857165/1755883/
http://www.gvsu.edu/rmsc
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